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June 27,2021

Paul Sheridan
President

DDM Consulting
22357 Columbia Street

Dearborn, Michigan 48124-3431

Dear Mr. Sheridan,

Blessings and grace to you.

| have received your packet and auxiliary materials dated June 9, 2021. Thank you for your hard

work in putting this together.

My prayers are with you and with our nation as we continue to move back to normal after the

pandemic.
Sincerely,
William M. Wilson
President
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DEVELOPING WHOLE LEADERS FOR THE WHOLE WORLD

ORU HEALTH AND SAFETY INFORMATION

ORU President Dr. William Wilson announces a return to normal operations at ORU.

!

Students will not be required to have a vaccination for COVID-19 in order to attend ORU this Fall.
We have not been requiring, nor will we require, COVID-19 vaccinations of staff or faculty in
order to serve or work at this university.

Students will not be required to test for COVID-19 before entering the dorms.

Masks will be optional in all campus venues and at all campus events. They will not be required
anywhere on campus.

Our cafeteria, food outlets, Chapel, classrooms and all departments will return to normal
operations without social distancing. Classroom sizes will return to normal, and we will have
normal student-faculty interactions.

There will be no temperature checks and no check-in apps when you come onto campus this
Fall.

All residential classes will continue to be taught in-person, face-to-face and virtually.
We will maintain quarantine and isolation space should we need them.

Testing for COVID-19 and the influenza virus will be available to staff, faculty and students free of
charge, allowing anyone who is symptomatic to be tested.

We will maintain our hand sanitizing stations on campus to ensure good hygiene.
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